
 

 

DROP OFF AND PICK UP GUIDELINES 
 

 
Cuckfield Cosmos FC runs training on Saturday mornings: 

09:00 am - 10.30 am for Boys 
10.45 am - 12.15 pm for Girls  

  
Due to our coaches setting up and clearing away, we cannot take responsibility for your child before 
or after your times of training.    
  
If you drop your child off and leave them at Whiteman’s Green or Beech Farm Field before these 
times they will be left on the pitches without adult supervision and remain your responsibility until 
the coach starts the warm up.  If they want to take a ball and start warming up with other players 
they can do this but this will be at their own risk.  
  
If for any reason you are going to be late to pick up can you please make sure your coach knows so 
no players are left alone.  At Whiteman’s Green they can wait in the tearoom.  
  
During the Winter months of November to February we will be training on 3G, during these months 
the coaches and the club will only be responsible for the players during their allocated time on the 
pitches not before or after, but again if you are going to be late picking up then please inform your 
coach before the training starts.  
  
FOR MATCHES You will be told when to arrive for matches by your coach, this is usually half an hour 
before a match.  The club will be responsible for the players during the requested time your coach 
asks you to be there.  
  
Please be very careful when going in and out of the car parks as some players are dropped off and 
walk to the pitches unaccompanied by an adult.  
  
If your child has a mobile phone please make sure it has enough battery charge and credit for them 
to use if needed.  
  
 
 

 


